Dear Members,

Welcome to a fabulous new year and a bright future for IWA!

As we enthusiastically look to a great calendar of events for 2024, IWA is embarking on a **NEW MEMBER DRIVE.** This initiative will kick off on January 2 and culminate with final results announced on March 31, 2024.

IWA has been a positive force in the lives of many women with diverse international backgrounds. As one new member effused:

"After landing in Chicago following a number of overseas assignments, I've connected with an amazing group of globally-conscious women. What a fabulous organization IWA is! I love IWA and all it has to offer! Due in large part to IWA and the amazing friendships I've made, I can now call Chicago home."

So please help spread the word about what IWA has to offer and what a truly rewarding experience IWA membership can be!

Please invite qualified prospects for coffee, one of our Meet and Greets, or an upcoming event. These ladies will thank you for introducing them to IWA!

Proposing a new member is easy - contact the Membership Director Ria Rörich, ria@globalturnarounds.com or 312-241-0574.

Here's to a great new year!

Ying Hirsh President

P.S. Sponsors of the most new members will be honored with a full page acknowledgment in the gala program book!